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St Mary’s Catholic First School 
Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD 

Tel: 01305 262258 

Fax: 01305 257101 
E-mail:  office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

 

 Head Teacher:  Mrs Paula Fearn 
 

 

1
st
 July 2016 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

 This coming Monday 4
th

 July is our special assembly for grandparents, all 

welcome.  Assembly starts at 9.10 a.m. 

 We sent home a letter to each class on Tuesday about the transfer day next 

Thursday 7
th

 July with information regarding the class teachers from 

September. 

 Please be aware that mobile phones are not permitted to be used on the pool 

side. The pool attendant will have a phone available for emergency use only. 

 The school nurse will be here for her drop-in session next Friday 8
th

 July at 

8.45 a.m., please come to the office if you would like to see her. 

 The sports day refreshment tent made £120.25, thank you for your support.  

This money will be spent wisely on resources for the children. 

 All St Mary’s clubs will finish next week EXCEPT tennis which will continue 

until Tuesday 12
th

 July. 

 Next Friday 8
th

 July we are having a visitor from the Dorchester library to talk 

to the children about the ‘summer reading challenge’ – there will be more 

details coming home next week. 

 

 Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 


